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Shooting Investigation and Arrest 

 
 

Tacoma, Wash. – On May 16, 2021, shortly after 11:00 p.m. officers responded to reports of shots fired 

in the 2500 block of South G Street. A male was reporting that he had found someone breaking into his 

vehicle, a confrontation had occurred, and he had shot that person.  

Officers located the 40-year-old male victim and immediately started life-saving measures. The Tacoma 

Fire Department transported the victim to a local hospital where he is in critical but stable condition.  

The 32-year-old male shooter identified himself to police at the scene. The shooter was booked into the 

Pierce County Jail for First Degree Assault.  
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